
 

 

UPDATE – 11/11/2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

This letter is to notify you that a student who was last present on our campus on 
11/5/2020 has been lab confirmed to have COVID-19. Due to privacy 
requirements we will not be releasing the name or details regarding this 
individual.  

Union Hill ISD is working with our local health department to help us identify 
those who were in close contact with the person who tested positive. If, during 
the course of the investigation there are determined to be any close contacts of 
the positive individual, the district will make any notifications to 
parents/guardians by telephone.  If you do not receive notice of close contact and 
the need to quarantine, then your child was not identified as a close contact.  

Symptoms of COVID-19 include but are not limited to: fever, cough, shortness of 
breath, sore throat, runny nose, muscle aches, fatigue, headaches, nausea, 
vomiting, diarrhea, and decreased sense of taste or smell.  
If you notice any of the above symptoms in your child, please consult with your 
physician.      
                                                                                                                                                                                                            
If you have any questions please contact the school at (903)762-2140. 
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